
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: Homeless in backyards - NO
Date: Monday, October 17, 2016 4:27:55 PM

------------------------------------------- 
From: Vicky Jaquish[SMTP:VFRESHWATER@HOTMAIL.COM] 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 4:27:50 PM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: Homeless in backyards - NO 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

I am a tax payer in Shoreline with multiple properties and I was born and raised here.

This plan to let homeowners allow essentially "tent cities" in their yards is a horrible idea.  It
 will create issues in the neighborhoods, it is a huge liability for the homeowner (and
 neighborhoods), it isn't addressing the homeless issues at all and it will dramatically reduce
 the property values in Shoreline as well. 

Do not follow what Portland or even Seattle have done - they haven't worked there, so why try
 it in our fabulous, family oriented city??

We already host official Tent Cities in Shoreline and there are many options that
 homeless people are not even taking advantage of.  Please do not be short sighted in your
 decision - this is not a good idea.

Vicky Jaquish
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